
 

 

 

 

 

March 29
th
, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer Timian 

Chief, Recall Management Division 

Office of Defects Investigation 

Enforcement; NHTSA 

 

 

Re: NHTSA Letter NVS-215kjs in reference to Ferrari Campaign No. 09V-447 

 

 

Dear Ms. Timian;    

 

This letter is in response to your request concerning the above campaign.  In your letter you stated that 

NHTSA had not yet received our fifth quarterly report for safety recall 09V-447.   

 

Ferrari submitted the 09V-447 2010 Q4 Report electronically on February 3
rd

 along with reports for the 

following two additional campaigns. 09V-048 and 10V-389.   I have spoken with Ms. Schuler and she 

has located the missing report.  It had been inadvertently filed in the wrong place.  

 

Please contact Ferrari North America, Inc. if any further clarification is needed. 

 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 
 

Bradley J. Stott         

Manager Certification and Compliance 

Ferrari North America, Inc.        

 

 

  

 

Ferrari North America, Inc. 

 

 

Ferrari North America, Inc. 

250 Sylvan Avenue 

Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 

Telephone 201.816.2600 

Fax 201.816.2683 


